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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Paul Oggelsby Appointed Chair of Report-URI Limited, Bringing Strategic Vision and Proven 
Growth Leadership to Leading Cybersecurity Vendor 

 

London, 8th November 2024 – Report-URI Limited, the market leading website security vendor 
specialising in real-time monitoring and reporting, is thrilled to announce that Paul Oggelsby 
has joined its board of directors as Chair. Paul’s appointment marks an exciting new chapter for 
Report-URI as it expands its mission to deliver industry-leading solutions in the dynamic 
cybersecurity sector. 

Paul Oggelsby brings a wealth of experience as a successful entrepreneur and seasoned 
executive. As the founder of a leading IT solutions provider, Paul has a proven track record of 
building and scaling businesses in highly competitive environments. His expertise in driving 
sustainable growth will be instrumental as Report-URI strengthens its position as market leader. 

Serving some of the largest global enterprise organisations, Report-URI’s platform empowers its 
client’s to proactively monitor and enhance their website security, helping prevent costly data 
breaches. By providing tools for detecting and blocking malicious activity, Report-URI enables 
clients to discover, analyse, and address vulnerabilities before they escalate, ensuring 
compliance with the PCI DSS along with other security and compliance standards. 

“We’re incredibly excited to welcome Paul as Chair of the board,” said Scott Helme, CEO of 
Report-URI. “Paul’s extensive experience in scaling several businesses will be invaluable as we 
move forward. His vision and strategic insight align perfectly with our goals to innovate and 
expand, and we’re confident that his leadership will help us reach new heights.” 

“I’m thrilled to be working alongside someone as highly regarded as Scott and am excited to 
help build upon the excellent foundations the team have already established,” said Paul 
Oggelsby. “As Chair, my focus will be on supporting the leadership team in driving forward 
Report-URI’s strategic vision, driving sustainable growth and expanding its impact with its 
client’s security challenges.” 

As Chair, Paul will work closely with Report-URI’s executive team to drive strategic initiatives, 
enhance customer success, and further establish Report-URI’s role at the forefront of the 
market. His leadership will help shape a forward-looking roadmap that balances technical 
innovation with sustainable growth. 
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